Dear Parents of 6th Grade Students,

Great News!! An orchestra program just for 6th graders is offered before school. Students can choose to play violin, viola or cello. Violas and cellos may be rented from the school for \$100 for the year. Violins can be rented or purchased at a local store. Tuition is \$75 for the year. Class will be Mondays and Wednesdays and every other Friday from 8 a.m. to 8:45 a.m.

My name is Mrs. Marci Schramm and I will be the instructor. I have a Music Education Bachelor's degree. I have 9 children and 17 grandchildren. Studying music was a lifelong and life changing process for my children. A small fortune was spent on instruction and instruments at our home. It was the best money spent. My daughters have graduated from college, performed, taught at schools, run studios out of their homes, produced programs, and one is making a music video with her cello. My son graduated in cello, went to medical school and became an ENT doctor with pediatric specialty, and he helps children hear for the first time.

Music puts kids in the best social circles. It develops self-discipline, self-confidence, determination, work ethic, and it is down right fun. This could be an important first step for your child's direction in life. Whether or not it eventually leads to serious music study, it will be a great experience. There will fun monster concert in the spring combined with other Nebo District 6th graders.

To register please fill out the form below and detach it. Take it to the office and pay fees by Wednesday September 21st. Class will begin Monday September 26th. Bring the receipt to class.

You may contact me at marci.schramm@nebo.edu

Sincerely,		Sincerely,	
Marci Schramm Instructor	mw	Garrett Anderson Principal	
Orchestra Class:	Please detach here and bring wi	th fees to the office by Wednesday, Sept. 21	
Student Name		_Home Phone	
Parents Name		Mobile Phone	
Email address		_Instrument	
Class fee \$75	Instrument rental fee \$100	Total Paid:	